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Colleagues, 
 
I pass along this message forwarded from the Ecological Society of America's listserve.  Certainly, this 
has relevance to avian ecologists in Pennsylvania. 
 
Ken Klemow 
 
Kenneth M. Klemow, Ph.D. 
Professor of Biology and GeoEnvironmental Science 
Wilkes University 
Wilkes-Barre, PA 18766 
email: kklemow@wilkes.edu 
phone: 570-408-4758 
fax: 570-408-7862 
homepage: http://wilkes1.wilkes.edu/~kklemow 
____ 
 
If your work involves birds, here's a site about funding opportunities that might be helpful: 
 
http://www.nmnh.si.edu/BIRDNET/Grants/index.html 
 
 
Robert L. Curry, Ph.D. 
Associate Professor 
Department of Biology 
Villanova University 
800 Lancaster Ave. 
Villanova PA 19085  USA 
Tel 610-519-6455 
Fax 610-519-7863 
http://oikos.villanova.edu/RLC/ 
 
Board member, representing Wilson Ornithological Society, and Webmaster for the Ornithological 
Council http://www.nmnh.si.edu/BIRDNET 
 
Conservation Committee Chair and Webmaster, Delaware Valley Chapter - Society for Conservation 
Biology http://oikos.villanova.edu/SCB/ 
 
“My attention was first thoroughly aroused by comparing together the various specimens ... of the 
mocking-thrush" 
-- Charles Darwin, Voyage of the Beagle 
 
*********************************************************************** 
 
The Pennsylvania Biodiversity Listserve encourages open discussion about biodiversity issues in the 
state.  It is hosted by the Allegheny Institute of Natural History, University of Pittsburgh-Bradford and is 
moderated by the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership.  The opinions expressed in messages are  
those of the authors and NOT the Pennsylvania Biodiversity Partnership. 


